
 

 
 
 

Dear Chairman Luick and Senate Ag Committee:  
 
My name is Jack Dwyer, and I serve as the Executive Secretary for the North 
Dakota Water Resource Districts Association (NDWRDA). The NDWRDA supports 
SB 2036, which combines the assessment process available under NDCC 61-16.1 
and the assessment process available under NDCC 61-21. We believe combining 
these two processes into one will make the assessment process utilized by water 
resource districts more consistent statewide.  
 
On behalf of the Water Resource Districts Association, I want to thank the 
members of the Interim Water Drainage Committee for their work on this 
legislation.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
/s Jack Dwyer 


